
 

 

Dear Spectators, 

2024 Fishers High School Silver 

Spotlight Show Choir Invitational: 

Spectator Letter 

 
Welcome to Fishers High School and the 14th Annual Silver Spotlight Show Choir Invitational! This letter contains 

information that will be helpful to you as you attend this event.  
 

Directions 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Parking 

 
 

 
Spectators 

 

 
Admission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Food 

 

 

 
Services 

 

 

From Indianapolis: Take I-465, to I-69 North Exit #37 (Northeast side of Indianapolis). Take the Exit #205 

and follow signs for SR-37 North towards Noblesville. Go to the second light and turn right (East) onto 131st 

Street. Continue approximately 2 miles and the school will be on your right. Enter the school on the northeast 

side by the football f ield. 

 

From Fort Wayne: Take I-69 South to Exit #210, turn right (west) onto Greenfield Ave/SR-238. Stay on the 

road and it will turn into 146th Street. Continue for approximately 2.4 miles and turn left (South) onto Promise 

Road. Go 1.5 miles and turn left (East) onto 131st Street. The school will be on your right. Enter the school 

on the northeast side by the football f ield. 

 
There are specific parking areas for volunteers, staff, buses, and spectators. Spectator parking is in the 

east parking lot and in the southeast parking lot. Please enter from the 131st Street entrance between 

the football f ield and the east side of  the school. A volunteer will be available to direct you.  

 

All spectators will enter the high school through door FH7 on the east side of  the building. Handicap 

parking is available. The building will open at 6:00 am. 

 

Adult admission is $15 for all day.  Children age 5 and under are admitted free of charge. Tickets can be 
purchased at the door (FH7). There is only one admission price and it’s good for all choir performances 
all day, so feel f ree to move f rom one performance venue to another. There will be no refunds.  

 
Once the door closes for a performance, it will remain closed until the performance has concluded. 

Please be sure to arrive in enough time to enter the performance venue prior to the scheduled 

performance time. 

 
The school cafeteria will be open from 7:00 am–6:00 pm for breakfast, lunch, dinner, and concessions. 

Concessions will stay open until 8:00 pm with limited dinner and snack items. No outside food may be 

brought into the school; coolers are not allowed. 

 

Information: Media Center (north of  the cafeteria) 
First Aid: Auditorium Performance Exit 

Programs: Commemorative programs will be available for $5 

 
Thank you for attending the Fishers High School Silver Spotlight Show Choir Invitational. We hope you enjoy your day! 

 

 
 

 

The 14th Annual Fishers High School Silver Spotlight Show Choir Invitational is Saturday, February 3, 2024. 


